
Mayor of London and 

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 5 September 2024

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Dame Lynne Owens – Deputy Commissioner 

Supported by:  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Darren Mepham – Interim CEO, MOPAC 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

Apologies: 

Sir Mark Rowley – Commissioner 

1. MPS Recruitment and Resource Availability

The MPS provided an update on police officer and police community support officer

recruitment, outlining current numbers, recruitment initiatives and workforce planning.

2. Notting Hill Carnival

There was a discussion of incidents and arrests that occurred at Notting Hill Carnival.

3. Operational Update

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.

_______________________________ 


